MINUTES OF TOWN MEETINGS
August 9, 1994

Members Present

Houston Calvert Councilmember
Sue Abel Councilmember
April Smith Councilmember
Danny Sitton Mayor

Debbie Little Clerk

Old Business

Discussed the offer Mr. Dennis Sherrod made concerning the prospect
of obtaining a car from Serra Cheverolet. Mr. Sherrod contacted
Councilwoman Sue Abel and stated to her if the Town would write and
send a letter to Serra Cheverolet stating the Town was in need of a car;
they would donate one. The Council decided to postpone making a
decision on whether or not to accept this offer.

New Business

The Council agreed to re-affirm the Town's membership in the Alabama
League of Municipalities.

Motion made to adjourn. Second motion made.



